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Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM AGNES WANJIKU – TO SPONSOR RAGN AND KATLA
Dear Sponsor Ragn and Katla,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

I want to thank you more for your prayers which made your foster daughter to wake up from her bed. 

Agnes was the worst on those sick children; I tell you God has done wonders. I wish you could see all children lying on the beds and more than 30 children crying calling Mama Lucy come, come to me I am feeling pain. I tell you dear God is full of mercy, what I passed was terrible but I thank God Agnes is fine, though she is weak, rests a lot. Her problem is they heard that other children died, this has brought me problems, questions over their sisters and brothers thus affected all children trauma, and they need quick change of environment to give them things to wash their brains and forget, and concentrate on their education. Agnes will improve day by day; I will be emailing you updates. 

Thank you for hospital bill, it helped your foster daughter, same to your prayers, they helped other children to survive.

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

